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Dear Hefin,

Please find attached my written submission on Experience following the Open Floor
Hearing on 22 July 2019.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Kind regards,

Marie



Open Floor Hearing – 22 July 2019 
 

Marie King, Graveney resident 
 
I had originally planned to voice my concerns about the applicant’s experience 
to build and operate a development of this size and type. However, the 
examiners kindly included most of this in their questioning at the Need hearing 
last week. 
 
The outstanding concern I have, that wasn’t covered, is about a comment 
made in Wirsol’s press release on 25 January 2016 which announced 
agreement for a 60MW solar farm in Scandinavia.  This included, and I quote, 
“the photovoltaic plant is also the first project, since WIRSOL’s fresh start in 
the year 2013, for which the project planners have obtained secure financial 
backing…..”.   
 
I have been unable to find any reference to this fresh start on the Wirsol 
website but Wikipedia included, and I quote, “Between October 2013 and 
January 2014, several subsidiaries of the company initiated insolvency 
proceedings.  Assets including the brand name were acquired by Wircon 
GmbH.” 
 
In view of the size of the proposed development, and the amount of 
investment required, I believe we should be provided with full details of how 
this situation arose and some assurances that this situation will not be 
repeated in the future. 
 
The relevant articles / information is included below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
https://wirsol.co.uk/wirsol-and-landesbank-baden-wuerttemberg-conclude-
deal-to-finance-biggest-solar-park-in-scandinavia/ 

  



https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wirsol 
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